
WORKS NOTIFICATION  
Night works  
December 2018

Night works will be happening near you soon, as part of planning for  
North East Link.

Where 
Within the Watsonia Railway Station carpark area

When
Works are planned to take place during the week of 
Sunday 2 December

Schedule is subject to change and is kept up-to-date  
on our website. 

What we are doing 
We’ll be digging small trenches to confirm the location  
of underground services. This involves:

•	 Using a road-saw to cut into a road then using high-
pressure water and a vacuum to dig a narrow trench  
to carefully verify where underground services run.

•	 Ensuring the safety of walkers, cyclists and workers, 
and keeping traffic moving. 

•	 Reinstating the site once investigations are complete.

Carrying out these works at night is safer for workers 
and residents, and reduces traffic impacts. 

 
These works will not impact your property or access,  
but you may notice:

•	 Noise due to the road-saw, high-pressure water,  
vacuum truck and site vehicles when in use.

•	 Lighting around work areas and to direct traffic.

 
Traffic controllers will direct traffic, cyclists and  
walkers around our work sites. To stay safe please  
obey instructions and signs.  

We will reinstate the work areas once investigations  
are complete.

Contact us 
	 1800 105 105 

	 North East Link Authority  
	 GPO Box 4509, Melbourne VIC 3001

 
 northeastlink.vic.gov.au 

 community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au 

For languages other than 
English, please call 9679 9896.

Please contact us if you would like this 
information in an accessible format.

Translation service

If you have any questions, please contact us on  
1800 105 105.

For schedule updates, visit:  
northeastlink.vic.gov.au/project/site-works
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